No.1/6/2009-ED (ZEO-II)
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
OFFICE OF THE ZONAL EDUCATION OFFICE, ZONE-II
IMPHAL EAST DISTRICT

~ NOTIFICATION
Imphal, the 24" JULY, 2024.

Subject: Meeting on Decrease in Enrollment (2023)

This is a notification to all the schools to bring to your attention that many
schools have experienced a decrease in student enrollment in last year 2023.
This decline has been observed across various programs and educational
indicators.

While there may be multiple factors that might have contributed to this trend
and the schools should commit to identifying the root causes and addressing
them effectively.

To discuss this matter comprehensively and develop strategies to reverse this
trend, this office is organizing a meeting on 27" July, 2024 at ZEO, Zone-II
Office, Imphal East.
Time: 10:30 a.m- 12:30 p.m (Sl.no 1 to 150)

1:00 p.m — 3:00 p.m (Sl.no 151 to 301)

Your attendance is compulsory.
Treat as urgent.

Enclosed: List of schools decrease in enrollment in the year 2023.

ol

(M. Premchandra Singh)
Zonal Education Officer, Zone -1,
Government of Manipur

Thank you for your understanding,

Copy to:
1) The State Project Director, Samagra Shiksha, Manipur.

2) All Clusters in Charge — to inform respective schools about the meeting.

3) The Persons concerned.
4) Guard file.



